
   

     CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
                      P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551 
 
General Meeting:  Was held August 9th. It was attended by Ed Barr, 
Alice, Mike and Bill Burker.  Ed won both the jump tickets.  Nominations for 
next year’s officers were opened. The current folks were all nominated,  
Livermore locations for next years holiday party are being investigated. Bob 
Norman, aka. Little Bob or Taxi Driver, stopped by with his wife.  We had 
some great discussions.  After the meeting most of went to Beebe’s for food 
& drink, (but we voted to go dutch and save club $). 
 

Theresa write’s:  Bill and I, Ed Barr, and Lee Wilcox made it to the jump 
day.  The weather was perfect and they had a couple of packers (YES!).  We 
did 3 mystery dives, which were a lot of fun.  We are looking forward to our 
21 September Lodi jump day.  It is a great idea to schedule at least one 
jump day for each month, since the weather is great. 

There were tons of tandems both this jump day and the last.  Stretch and 
John Hanes were flying.  I remember John from many years ago.  He flew 
some of my AFF student jumps at Lodi. 

After our jump day, we headed to Tracy for dinner.  The 4 of us ate at 
Famous Dave’s and it was so much fun.  For those who did not join us for the 
WFFC at Rantoul, we loved to eat at Famous Dave’s Round Barn BBQ in 
Champaign, Illinois.  I am searching for my pig-out bucks and hope they 
haven’t expired.  

Lee Wilcox’s son Nick got married a few weeks ago!  Congratulations and 
best wishes to Nick and Christy Wilcox. 
  
Calendar: 
BOD: At the Barr's September 20th. 
Lodi Jump Day: Sunday September 21st 
General Meeting: Saturday, October 11th 7pm Livermore Admin. Building 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 9/12/2008 


